
May 16, 2012 License Plate Agency Program Subcommittee Recommendations for 
Action on the Program Evaluation Division’s April 2012 Report,  

Contract Agent Vehicle Registration and Titling Services Are Cost Efficient,  
but Contracts Need Performance Terms 

 
 

The Subcommittee recommends that the Joint Legislative Program Evaluation Oversight Committee 

(JLPEOC) should not take action on any final recommendations of the Program Evaluation 

Division’s (PED) report at this time.  

 

The Subcommittee will meet further to hear from the Division of Motor Vehicles and an advisory 

group representative of license plate agency contractors on issues raised by the PED report and 

other issues related to providing vehicle registration and titling services.  

 

The Subcommittee will report back to the JLPEOC by December 1, 2012, for the JLPEOC to 

consider making final recommendations at that time.  

 

It is the opinion of the Subcommittee that the General Assembly, pursuant to Session Law 2011-

382, should continue the suspension of the Commissioner of Motor Vehicles ability to cancel or 

amend any commission contracts for any reason other than malfeasance, misfeasance, or 

nonfeasance until final recommendations have been acted upon by the JLPEOC. 

 
 
 


